Grey, [Lordl] March 11, 1908

[Lord] Grey to James J. Hill.

"You will probably have seen in the news-
papers that the Prince of Wales, accompanied
by the Atlantic Fleet, is coming to Quebec
July 22nd -29th."

"During those seven days there will be
great festivities., I hope your yacht may
be anchored during the whole of that week,
within sight of the Citadel.”
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